
CCLD Licensing nondiscrimination statement 
 
The Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry, Construction Codes and Licensing Division (CCLD), 
Licensing Section, is committed to nondiscrimination in its testing, licensing, programs and services 
regardless of protected class status. 
 
Should you have any questions about licensing, testing or access, or need help navigating the application 
and testing processes due to your protected class status, contact CCLD Licensing. 
 
• Telephone – (651) 284-5034 or 1-800-342-5354 
• Minnesota Relay – 711 or 1-800-627-3529 
• Email – dli.license@state.mn.us 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This material can be made available in alternative formats, such as audio, Braille or large print by emailing dli.license@state.mn.us 
or calling (651) 284-5034 or 1-800-342-5354. 
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